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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have now welcomed all of our new starters to the school. 

I would like to extend a warm welcome to our new parents 

who have joined our school community. This week our 

fantastic PTA won ‘PTA of the Year’ which we are so excited 

about too. A well-deserved award.  

PTA News 

The PTA held its first meeting of the new school year on 

Monday. We are already planning another exciting year of 

events for the children! 

Although we had some great support at the meeting, we are 

still looking for new members to join the committee. An 

unusually high number of PTA members left this summer as 

their children moved on to secondary school. So, we have 

plenty of roles to fill! In particular, we're looking for a 

treasurer, so if numbers are your thing, please get in touch or 

come along to the AGM (date to be confirmed next week). If 

you want to know more about the PTA or joining the 

committee, contact Becky at fhpspta@gmail.com. 

PTA Dates for your diary: 

AGM - Mon 8th Oct 7pm 
Disco - Fri 12th Oct 
Movie Night - Fri 9th Nov 
Christmas Fayre - Fri 30th Nov 
 

Charlotte’s Web 

Next Wednesday 19th September the children will be treated 

to a live performance of ‘Charlotte’s Web’. We ask for 

voluntary contributions of £1 via Agora (Theatre Visits) to 

help school cover the cost. 

Choir 

Liz Walden will be starting Choir again next week. This is an 

opportunity for all Key Stage 2 children to learn and perform 

music pieces. If your child is interested then please advise 

them to sign up at the music room (old ICT suite) from 1pm 

on Tuesday.  

 

Sibling Rivalry Workshop 

Next Friday 21st September at 9am Jane Reynolds will be 

holding a workshop at school on ‘Sibling Rivalry’. You will 

need to sign up to this, there is a maximum of 12 people. 

Please sign up at the office.  

 

 

 

Parental help  

We welcome parental help in school, please talk to your 

child’s teacher if you would like to volunteer. There are a 

variety of roles that you can take on. Mrs McKay would like 

somebody to help with the art resources if any parents are 

keen to help around the school.  

 

Fun Times 

It is a delight that Fun Times are now on our site and it now of 

course means that if there are other extra-curricular clubs 

that your children would like to join after school then they 

can, as Fun Times will retrieve them from the club. Please be 

advised that you have been asked to park in the church car 

park to drop off/pick up. Please do not park on the road up 

to school as it blocks and hinders vital access.  

 

Meet the Teacher 

Thank you to those of you who attended Meet the Teacher 

meetings this week. I hope you found them useful and that it 

has opened up the channels of communication, something we 

find so important.  

 

Book stall 

We will be having a book sale on Monday 17th September 

straight after school. We are selling at 50p each the books 

which have been removed from the library after its 

refurbishment. 

If you are unable to come please send your child in with some 

money, should you wish for them to purchase any books. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, I have a feeling that 

18/19 is going to be a great year! 

 

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth,  

Headteacher 
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